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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 8th May, we will be joining in with the VE Day celebrations with our own day of 

remembrance. Children can come to school in red, white and blue clothing as part of the day’s 

celebrations. 

 

Please could we ask for each child to send in a contribution of £2 towards juice, biscuits and buns to 

share during the afternoon party.  

 

We would also like to invite parents and carers to join us on the front field at 3pm to join in with our 

festivities.  

 

Thank you 

 

Miss C. Grindell 

(History Co-ordinator)  
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